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Dear Sir or Madam,

 

It is so disturbing to read that the US Forest Service is again planning to log more of the Daniel Boone National

Forest in Jellico. This is a travesty and I am totally opposed to this horrible proposal.

 

Our public national forests must be protected for the aesthetic enjoyment of all of us and future generations as

well as to protect the many flora and fauna species that depend upon an undisturbed environment to exist.

 

You must be aware that President Biden has issued statements in support of protecting old growth forests. Plus,

these forests help greatly in ameliorating the dire effects of our changing climate.

 

Our national forests must be protected not decimated for the ill-conceived profits of a few. These precious forests

belong to all of us not just the timber industry and they must be protected and preserved.


